
Gary Bonadonna  Jr.
International President Workers United
Manager Workers United RRJB
750 East  Ave.
Rochester, NY 14607

July 2021 WRO  Notes

● Important “Healthcare Message” ~ On  August 3, 2021 at 9 AM I was informed by WRO
Monroe county health Jim Bloomfield. Due to the Delta COVID-19 variance all members
of the WRO must wear face masks at WRO meetings, even “Vaccinated” ! The
COVID-19 Delta strain is transmitted through the nose and mouth area. When eating or
drinking, masks may be removed then put back on. My recommendation is that the WRO
members seat 4/ Four at a table until further notice. It is our responsibility as the WRO
Officers and Board members to protect all WRO members including members of
Workers United RRJB.
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● Vice President Bill Marshall Chair WRO July 13, 2021 meeting.

● The WRO had 54 members in attendance.
● Everyone enjoyed getting together for the second time in 2021.

● Special guest Frank Fava announced. The Sodus town board and Wayne county board
of elections have filed a certificate of nomination for a candidate with the democratic
party for Frank Fava. We should be supporting Frank Fava in his campaign by
volunteering. Frank has 5years of service with Workers United at RRJB. He has
dedicated his life to labor volunteering to support those who support the values of
blue-collar workers labor. Are you interested in helping Frank please contact me.

● Betty Triest Membership Chair announced The 2022 Membership Drive starting in July .
Over 38 members have paid their membership for 2022 this represents 1/3 of our
membership.  Courtney Roemer continues to support the WRO by ordering membership
cards.  Betty, expressed her  appreciation for everyone who has paid their Membership.
The Chair has expressed all members should have their dues in by September 2021.

● Sergeant of Arms reviewed roles and responsibility with Edith Page.
.

● “TEAMWORK”   On July 13, 2021 WRO member who need medical attention. A Letter
was written and sent to Gary Bonadonna Jr. outlining the event of the day. Also
recognizing four individuals who helped out Courtney Roemer, Christa Fox, Lauren
Tatanus & Kato Bartlett. Sent an email to Gary Bonadonna Jr.  asking for a healthcare



representative to make a presentation to the WRO  “Do’s and don’ts” on healthcare. On
behalf of the Officers and Board members of the WRO we thank everyone who is
involved.

● Treasurer's report Jim White deposits were made for WRO Membership at M&T BANK.

● Meet and Greet for Maria Vecchio running for legislature and Joseph Morelle running for
town supervisor Irondequoit, New York! Meeting time date and agenda to be scheduled
at a later date. This will be held at my home.

● Bill Marshall and I have been in contact.

● Contact New York Monroe county  Health Jim Bloomfield on July 22, 2021. Discussed
guidelines for groups Meeting with 50 people or more! Recommendations by Mr.
Bloomfield that everyone is vaccinated in the same room. Those members who are
feeling ill please stay home to protect other members. For those members who feel
comfortable wearing masks they should do so. Recommendations by the state and
county of Monroe continue to wear masks, wash your hands, social distance in large
groups outside or in public areas! We should all adhere to these recommendations for
workers at Workers United or Retiree” members and all our family members!

Ed Laughlin
President WRO
Workers United RRJB
750 East Ave.
Rochester, NY 14609


